
  

 

 
 

From: Jennifer Nightingale 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public comment on vaccine mandate 

 Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 7:59:29 PM 

To who it may concern, 

Thank you for your time in hearing my concerns.  I strongly oppose the Covid-19 vaccine 
mandate on anyone. Being the State health board you are well aware that this vaccine is NOT 
FDA approved and is still in an experimental state. There are no studies on the longer term 
effects that this vaccine might have on humans. This Vaccine does not stop the spread of 
COVID. This vaccine has been available to those who choose to get it. I am concerned about 
the long term effects of mandating this vaccine on our students or anyone wanting to 
continue their education to better themselves and their communities. Governor Sisolak stated 
himself that our state is struggling with having enough physicians and healthcare providers in 
our state. This mandate could be the difference between having newly graduated nurses and 
doctors graduate from our colleges and start working in the hospitals or not and now we 
would be making them choose between their own long term health or their lively hoods. It is 
not a fair position to put anyone. Please OPPOSE THIS MANDATE. 

Thank you for your time, 
Jennifer Nightingale 
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